
From: Walker, Madison
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/20/2012 5:16:36 PM
Subject: Hayes/Williams

KV -

Will you let Senator Hayes and Rep. Hayes know that I received their recommendation for the vacant 
Dillon County Council seat? I'm working through recommendations now, but I still need to wait until 
after the special filing period is over before moving forward on anything.

I will most likely be working on this next week or the week after.

Thanks for passing that along, much appreciated!

Madison Walker
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